





Thanks for a Wonderful Year!

As we look back on the past year, we want to thank you for being a member of CoHEsion. Our virtual Fall conference was a great success with over 1500 attendees. We want to extend a big **Thank You** to our members who served on the conference committee. We hope you can join us next year!

CoHEsion Summit Reno

October 17 - 20, 2022 Peppermill Reno

We have a variety of volunteer opportunities available for the conference and hope that you will consider submitting a **Volunteer Form** indicating your interests. Start thinking about a presentation proposal to submit!



Presidential Service Award

Please join us in congratulating our 2021 Presidential Service Award winner: *Traci Ellington* from Arkansas State University -Jonesboro. Traci's award was presented at the opening session of our Virtual 2021 conference.





2021 Board of Directors Election Results

We are pleased to announce the results of the 2021 Board of Directors election. Members selected to serve are *Robert Landuyt* from National Louis University and *Colette Williams* from the University of Memphis. They are ready to help our organization better serve you, our members.

Thank you again for being a part of our organization.

Sincerely,



CoHEsion Board of Directors

- Bobbie Brown
- Linda Griffin
- Robert Nitsos

- Carole Wardroup
- Dee Warren
- Colette Williams

